Town of Newmarket New Hampshire

Veterans Memorial Trust Minutes June 21, 2011

Newmarket Veterans Memorial
Trust Committee
Minutes — June 21, 2011

Roll Call: Chair; Janice Rosa, Secretary/Treasurer; Rochelle Sharples, Members; John Carmichael, Patrick Marsh,
Wayne Rosa and Dave Wade. Excused: Vice Chair; Phil Nazzaro.

Old Business: John made a motion to accept meeting minutes of May 24, 2011. Motion seconded and passed.

Wayne made a motion to accept site walk minutes of June 7, 2011. Motion seconded and passed. Abstaining were Dave
and John.

Chair Rosa gave Treasurer Sharples a check for $200 from Loco Sports to give to Mr. Ed Pelczar for the committee
volunteer help during road race.

Dave spoke on additional quote the committee received for restoring the Packers Falls cannon. Dave will have this
person itemize the quote in more detail and have them submit to committee.

Wayne made a motion to spend up to $3313 of our remaining budget on restoring Packers Falls cannon.

New Business: Committee discussed having a table/booth set up for Old Home Weekend “day” and also the Heritage
Festival. Committee agreed to do just one event and that will be the Heritage Festival.

Suki from Heritage Festival contacted Chair Rosa about using the Bandstand for their festival. Patrick made a motion to
approve this usage. Motion seconded and passed.

Committee discussed upcoming projects they wanted to “tackle” this year. They are: Getting some type of plaque for White
Memorial Flag Pole listing businesses, organizations and individuals that helped with the purchase of the flag pole; giving
the Old Town Cemetery behind Police Station some TLC, continue to work on Packers Falls cannon project and continue

to get information for virtual tour of all town memorials.

John made a motion to adjourn at 8:15pm. Motion seconded and passed.
Next Meeting: Tuesday, July 19, 2011 7pm.
Respectively Submitted:

Rochelle Sharples, Secretary
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